Valley City Tourism Meeting – March 8, 2022

Present: Amy Pederson, Macy Schlaht, Mary Lee Nielson, Terry Johnson, Kay Vinje, George Dutton
Minutes- George moved to approve the minutes, Terry seconded. Motion carried.
Financial Statement/Bills-Macy gave a rundown of the bills. She purchased 3 banners- a cloth one for table and two 2 x 6 with different designs. She also purchased stickers to put on the new source guide adding news sources. The new rack cards are in- she passed some out. For Winter Show Macy purchased stickers with the QR code to hand out. Macy also stated the she and Ashley are working to get the financials straight. It is a new system for VCPR. Kay moved to approve financials, George seconded. Motion carried.
.
Grant Requests:  N/A
Advertising Opportunities: Macy showed her first ad in AAA magazine. There will be more ads on ND Tourism site. Macy noted the uptake in hits on the website. She is watching the demographics and is expecting another kick when the new ad on the ND Tourism website kicks in. 
Marketing Coordinator Updates: A booth for the NDWS will be set up today. Macy passed the sheets on sign- ups for help at the booth. Terry had some magnets from Bridge City Cruisers to hand out. Mary Lee gave her the Scenic Bridges gold stickers. 
Chamber Updates: Kay informed the group that the Cocoa and Coffee Crawl was a success. Over 200 cups were sold. There are plans underway to improve it for next year. Using a QR code allowed the Chamber to get feedback from over 50 people. The Ag Social is tomorrow night at the NDWS. The Chamber will be on hand for the Ag Hall of Fame and other awards. They will be handing out Chamber Bucks to the essay winner from Maple Valley. Chamber Awards Nite will be April 7th at Trestles from 4-6 pm. There will be food stations set up instead of a banquet. 
NDWS Updates: N/A
Brainstorming: N/A
Other: Mary Lee told of the Water Trail meetings coming up March 29 at Fort Ransom State Park and 31st at the Valley City Eagles Club. Amy reported the tennis courts next to the swimming pool will be replaced this year. Terry informed the group that he has challenged the car club to get 200 car entries for 2022 Rally in the Valley. The group is gearing up for the 25th anniversary of the show next year when he hopes to get 250 participants. Looking at attendance, Mary Lee asked Macy to check in with our hotel folks that haven’t attended or reported in with her. 
Kay moved to adjourn the meeting, Terry seconded. 
Next meeting-  April 12, 2022 at 10:30 am
